
 

   

                                                 

 
May 20, 2015 
 
The Nicholasville City Commission has cancelled the May 25, 2015 regular meeting.  
Please contact Roberta Warren at 885-1121 if you have any questions. 
 
       /s/ Pete Sutherland 

     Pete Sutherland, Mayor 
         


